


 

The GSWO 
The GSWO was formed in 1999. 
Its purpose is to promote 
camaraderie and exchange 
between students at all levels in 
the Social Work program. Each 
semester social functions are 
held. Furthermore each semester 
a community project is 
completed. All students in the 
program automatically are 
members of GSWO 

  

 Face to Face Students 
 GerilynPepin 
 Robyn Dinkins 
 Rachel Albritton 

 
 Web Students 

 Kelsey Griggs 
 

 Our Faculty Liaisons 
 Dr Diane Holliman 
 Dr Hanne Kanno 

 
 
 

 
 



 Raised $1k for Relay for Life 
 Student Luncheons 
 Attended faculty meetings to 

advocate for student needs 
 Graduation hooding 

ceremony reception 
 Float in Christmas Parade 
 And much more!! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 Welcome Breakfast 
 Relay for Life 
 Homecoming 
 Christmas Parade 
 Diversity Week 
 Social Work Month 
 Chili cook-off 
 Student luncheons 
 Increased student 

participation 



 Monthly GSWO 
meetings 

 Checking emails  
 Doing what you can 

where you are 
 Giving input 
 Participating in 

activities 



FACE TO FACE STUDENTS WEB STUDENTS 

 Gerilyn Pepin 
Email: grpepin@valdosta.edu 
 Robyn Dinkins 
Email: rndinkins@valdosta.edu 
 Rachel Albritton 
Email: nralbritton@valdosta.edu 
 
 

 Kelsey Griggs 
Email: kbrich@valdosta.edu 
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